
GSC Meeting Notes 10/5/16 
 
Updates:  
 

- Payment issues with GTI/GTA/GPA have been resolved. New system in play.  
- Melissa Buckingham, good point of contact.  
- Handicap Button fixed 
- Campus Safety advisor position filled 
- Still need a representative for Power and Equity forum 
- Looking to put in ramp at MICA PLACE, been addressed but not resolved.  

 
Town Hall Planning:​ (November 9) 
 

- Accessibility at MICA Place // Shuttle service to MICA PLACE 
- Visitation in Lazarus after 9:00 - Grad 24 hour access, Undergrads do not  
- Increase pay for GTI/GTA/GPA 
- Explanation of Tap Ride  

 
Open Forum: 
 

- Internet on the 5th Floor spotty and awful 
- Tapride doesn’t go to certain places 
- Drivers not getting all information  
- Have not added MICA PLACE to shuttle service  
- What is the best forum for students to discuss their experience with Tap Ride  
- Grad Pride LGBTQIA - first meeting tomorrow at 10:30am? L109 (imaginary Museum 

room) Adam Bencomo  
- Event at MICA Place: If you want to exhibit photographs, please email 

ovaeastbaltimore@gmail.com​ Oct/15: Open Mic- 4-6 PM and Workshop 2-4 
- Student advisory group meeting this Friday, Oct 7, 12-1:30 in the MAT Classroom  
- Grad Ex Openings 10/7 - Gateway Building and Hallway in Lazarus  
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